
 

April 26, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $150,000 in funding for the Student Assistance Program 2.0 in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Long Island Council on Alcoholism and Drug 

Dependence, Inc., located at 1025 Old Country Road, Suite 221, Westbury, NY 11590.  

 

The funding would be used for LICADD’s Student Assistance Program 2.0 project, which will 

give high-risk adolescents the tools to make healthier choices surrounding substance use and to 

gain the resiliency and effective coping strategies to overcome ongoing challenges stemming 

from known precursors to substance use like stress, anxiety, fear, grief, and loss. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kathleen M. Rice (NY-04) 

Member of Congress 

 
 

 

 

 



 
 


